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The additional funds will cover increased construction and general administration costs related to a change in construction contractor, and mitigation measures required by one of the properties located in a floodplain. Originally, the County contracted with the nonprofit volunteer construction manager being utilized by the Slater Fire Long Term Recovery Group. However on June 7, 2023, they terminated their agreement with the County because they could not meet the deadlines required for the expenditure of CDBG funds. The program will now utilize market rate general contractors for the rebuilds. At this level of funding, we can budget approximately $237,500 per home. 

As required by the State, staff held a public meeting on 7/26/23 at 5 pm There were no attendees and no comments were received via phone, email or hard copy. The resolution is in the State required format.
